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Introduction to Net Metering 

Dear Prospective Member-Generator: 

Thank you for your interest in the Cooperative’s net metering program!   

The Cooperative offers net metering in Oregon, Nevada, and California subject to program 
availability on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please review the materials included in the 
Cooperative’s net metering introduction packet, which include: 

• Net Metering Policy 402.2 
• Net Metering Agreement  
• Exhibit A to Net Metering Agreement (Facility Description) 
• Net Metering Rate Schedule 

You must sign and return the Net Metering Agreement and Exhibit A completed with all the 
information requested.  The Cooperative will review the information provided.  The Member may 
have to supply additional information concerning the net metering project upon request by the 
Cooperative.   

Based on the description of the net metering facility in Exhibit A and any additional information 
about the net metering project, the Cooperative will provide you with the system requirements 
for interconnection of the net metering facility to the Cooperative’s electric utility system and 
provide an estimate for any engineering costs that may be required to integrate the facility that 
are due to the circumstances of your particular facility.  All required engineering costs for 
integrating the proposed net metering facility must be paid before interconnection and delivery 
of power to the Cooperative’s system may begin.   

Thanks again for your interest.  Please contact the Cooperative’s Engineering Department with 
any questions. 

Regards,  

 

Surprise Valley Electrification Corp. Engineering Team  


